
 
 

Monday April 18, 2016 
 
Dear Episcopal District Presidents: 
 
We trust all continues to go well in your Episcopal District.  By now, all those who are 
travelling to the Historic General Conference from your District, are aware the CLO is 
sponsoring a Breakfast fundraiser for Scholarships and Disaster Relief on Sunday July 
10th.   In line with our goals and objectives, we would like to encourage members of 
your District (including candidates running for office) to purchase their tickets early.  
The cutoff date for all ticket sales is June 12, 2016.   
 
This correspondence is also to inform you that the Breakfast Committee completed 
our task of securing an on-line ticketing service as an option to purchase Breakfast 
ticket(s).  During our Committee presentation to you at the last executive board 
meeting, we stated this feature would be added and we want you to be the first to 
know that it is now available.  An account on BrownPaperTicket.com has been set up 
for this purpose.  Supporters can also make direct donations to the Scholarship and 
Disaster Relief Funds via this method.  This is especially useful for those wishing to 
support the benefit but is not able to attend. Please visit http://clobreakfast.bpt.me 
to view the site.  
 
Details of this payment option will be addressed and presented at the upcoming 
executive board meeting on Saturday, April 30th.  We will be prepared to answer any 
questions you may have about this new opportunity.  As a reminder, other 
resources/tools (Social Media – Twitter, Facebook, Instagram) and flyers are currently 
available to you to help advertise and generate a buzz about this important event.  If 
you need additional tickets, please contact Anna Johnson at 859-539-4674. 
 
This just in!!!  We want to share the good news that Dr. Karen Weaver; Mayor of 
Flint, MI. has consented to serve as our MC for the Breakfast.   Dr. Weaver is a 
member of Vernon Chapel AME Church in Flint.  We are ecstatic to have her take 
time out of her “crisis” situation to participate at our Breakfast.  To God Be the Glory 
and spread the word.   
 
Cheryl and I look forward to greeting you in Baltimore.  Your help and continued 
support in advertising and selling tickets will ensure the success of the Breakfast 
Benefit.  For your review and as a precursor to the meeting, you will receive via email 
a copy of our presentation.  Take care and continue to enjoy your day. 
 
Sincerely, 
William “Bill” Ayers, Co-Chair 
Cheryl Hammond Hopewell, Co-Chair 

http://clobreakfast.bpt.me/

